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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Zephyr Modification 4 of COC-77472/P-2013-002 
1 message

Carter, Stephanie <sscarter@blm.gov> Tue, Dec 18, 2018 at 8:36 AM
To: Angela Bellantoni <eai@bresnan.net>
Cc: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>, Dave Felderhof <david@zephyrminerals.com>

Angela,
 
We received a notice modification from David Felderhof through Angela Bellantoni on December 3, 2018. Per regulation,
Zephyr cannot conduct operations associated with the modification for 15 days following a complete notice modification
submittal.
 
As new information sent by Zephyr was received by our office yesterday, December 17, 2018. Per 43 CFR 3809.311(c),
BLM will review your additional information within 15 calendar days to ensure it is complete and will respond by January
2, 2019.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.
  
Stephanie Carter, P.G. 
Geologist            
Program Lead, Mining Law & Mineral Materials  
                                                                                                     
             
BLM, Royal Gorge Field Office 
3028 East Main Street 
Canon City, Colorado 81212   
Phone - 719.269.8551
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